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The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing regarding the closeout 

of the 2016 Delaware County Agricultural Microenterprise program, New York State Office of 

Community Renewal Grant Administration Community Development Block Grant Funding in 

the Board of Supervisors’ Room of the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 

111 Main Street, Delhi, New York at 12:50 p.m. on Wednesday, October 9, 2019, Vice 

Chairman Mark Tuthill presiding. 

 

Vice Chairman Tuthill called the hearing to order. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CLOSEOUT OF THE 2016 DELAWARE COUNTY AGRICULTURAL 

MICROENTERPRISE PROGRAM 

 

Vice Chairman Tuthill stated that a sign-in sheet is being passed around and asked that 

anyone wishing to speak to please stand and state their name and town they reside in. 

 

Since no one wished to speak, Vice Chairman Tuthill declared the hearing adjourned at 

12:54 p.m. 

 


